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The ability to continue to have mail-in voting is extremely important to a wide variety 

of citizens.  Those who are elderly and have difficulty with mobility; those who travel 

for work and would be out-of-state during the actual election date; those who are 

traveling for pleasure; those who have difficulty leaving their house; and the vast 

number of students who are out of state for school; and finally it significantly 

increases voter participation.  Having the ability to vote by the mail-in method does 

absolutely no harm to other voters; it does not create erroneous votes; nor does it 

give an advantage to a particular candidate. Continuing to have the ability to have 

mail-in voting is an absolutely positive method, and those who say otherwise perhaps 

have another agenda. 


